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6 March 2015 
 
 
Auckland Council 
Private Bag 92300 
Victoria Street West 
Auckland  1142 
 
Email: corina.faesenkloet@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  
 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
NOTICE OF MEETING – PROCEDURAL MINUTE NO. 6 AND NO. 7 – REZONING 
AND PRECINCTS 
 
The Independent Hearings Panel requests Auckland Council to attend a meeting on 
Tuesday, 24 March 2015 at 2.00pm in Hearing Room 1, Level 16, Tower One, 205 
Queen Street, Auckland CBD.   
 
As stated in the memo dated 26 February 2015, this meeting is in regards to 
procedural minute no. 6 and no. 7 – rezoning and precincts and is to examine the 
granularity of approach being taken (particularly in relation to re-zonings), any 
changes needed to the number and contents of hearing topics related to re-zonings 
and precincts, the joining of hearings on re-zonings and precincts and finally the 
timeline and reporting programme across these constituent topics. 
 
Procedural Minute No. 6 and related information can be found here.  
 
This meeting will focus on process matters for overall programme management and 
scheduling.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact Phill 
Reid, Hearings Panel Planning Manager on 977 6011 or phill.reid@aupihp.govt.nz. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie McKee 
Team Leader Unitary Plan Hearings  
 

mailto:corina.faesenkloet@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
http://www.aupihp.govt.nz/procedures/proceduralminute6.asp
mailto:phill.reid@aupihp.govt.nz

